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 Wow it’s May! We were all very excited to present our art show and Earth 

day to everyone.  We already explored dinosaurs and we are moving on to 

Community helpers, aka Paw Patrol.  We are really heading to home!  

 Our “Come read to Us “program will begin on May 1. Reader is to bring 

ONE story. We are very excited! 

 May means Mother’s Day, we will be preparing for your Day!  

          Class pictures will be taken on May 7 — all students are included,  

please arrive by 9:00am. 

         With the warmer weather please remember that it is Beechwood School 

policy that children wear close toed shoes or sneakers. If you need to send in 

change of season clothes that will fit please do so. 

 This is the last Scholastic order, please place order and return with 

payment on or before May 16. Orders can be placed online- www.scholastic.com. 

          Please remember that we will not have school on Friday, May 24 or 

Monday, May 27.  Please wear red white and blue on Thursday, May 23. 

 We have 11 summer birthdays this year and will have a big communal 

party in June, more details to come. Please keep eyes on Dojo. 

 Please mark your calendar for Tuesday , June 4 , evening( 6-7pm ) 

for our closing of year ceremony. Details to follow. 

http://www.scholastic.com/

